
 

 

TOWN OF MAPLE GROVE 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 

 

 

   The monthly meeting of the Maple Grove Town Board was called to order on Tuesday, June 10, 2025 at 7:30 

PM by Chairperson Paul Heraly.   

 

     Present were: Wayne Laabs & Butch Tisler 

 

     Also, present were Paul Hahn and Rick Krahn  

 

     A motion was made by Tisler and seconded by Laabs to approve the May 13, 2025 minutes as presented.  

Motion carried. 

 

     A motion was made by Laabs and seconded by Tisler to approve the Treasurer Report as presented.  Motion 

carried. 

     Valders Ambulance Service, Reedsville Fire Dept and Reedsville First Responders monthly reports were  

     presented for review. 

     

     A motion was made by Laabs and seconded by Tisler to approve the Liquor License Applications from the 

Reedsville Sportsmen’s Club Inc and Rollin Ridge Disc Golf Course LLC   Motion carried. 

 

     A motion was made by Tisler and seconded by Laabs to approve the Operator License Applications from; 

Jeffrey Voeltz, Robert Spatchek, Patrick Ebert, Theodore Sterletski, Rebecca Dvorachek, Gene Wachal, 

Nicholas Champ, Kathleen Picaro, Richard Puhl, Jesse Ginthom and Zachary Hoffins     Motion carried. 

 

      

     The Check Paid Report in the amount of $14,987.66 was approved as presented.   

 

     The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 8, 2025 at 7:30 PM.   

 

     A motion was made by Tisler and seconded by Laabs to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.      

     Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Jo Krahn 

Town Clerk-Treasurer 


